
Protecting Children’s Identity on Social Media

With the ever-increasing presence of social media platforms, it is crucial
that we remain vigilant and proactive in safeguarding our children's
privacy and safety online.

As parents and guardians, it is essential that we educate ourselves about
the potential risks associated with social media platforms. We must
familiarize ourselves with the privacy settings and security features
available to us and our children. By setting strict privacy controls and
regularly monitoring our children's online activities, we can significantly
reduce the chances of their personal information falling into the wrong
hands.

Furthermore, it is imperative that we educate our children about the
potential dangers of sharing personal information online. Encourage them
to think twice before posting anything that could compromise their safety
or reputation. Remind them that once something is shared on the
internet, it can be challenging to erase completely. Encourage open and
honest communication with your children, so they feel comfortable
discussing any concerns or issues they may encounter online.

As a school, we are committed to providing a safe and nurturing
environment for our students. We will continue to educate them about
responsible internet usage and the potential risks associated with social
media. We encourage you to join us in this effort by having open
conversations with your children about their online activities and setting
clear boundaries.

Working Together to Safeguard Dawley Brook

At Dawley Brook Primary School, we are aware that it is everybody’s
responsibility to keep our community safe for those that live and learn
within it. This safeguarding newsletter, aims to help staff, parents, and
children alike to be aware of safeguarding and mental health issues, giving
you useful links and resources if you have concerns.

School Website: Safeguarding Hub

You can follow the links for the school’s main
page or simply click on the link below:

www.dawley.dudley.sch.uk/safeguardinginfo

http://www.dawley.dudley.sch.uk/safeguardinginfo





